Poll Seniors For Socials

Events to be Discussed At Class Meeting Friday

All senior B students have been sent return-ballott-postcards to de termine class policy in coming social functions, announced Joseph Melek,

senior secretary.

A meeting of the class will be held this Friday at 11 p.m. in the auditorium at which results of the postal balloting will be revealed. De-tails of the "Serenade in Gold" will also be presented. In order to make the meeting a success all seniors are urged to return the stamped addressed postcards without delay, said Melek.

At the last meeting the class elec-At the last meeting the class elec-ted to hold voting by postcard to insure a maximum number of stu-dents voicing their opinion in the class affairs. Primary on the postal ballott was the choice of attire for the Senior Farewell of formal, semi-formal, or informal. Wit Kisocki, class president, stated the reason for the early preparations is to get the best arrangements possible for the best and biggest Senior Farewell on record.

The second item on the cards pertained to the choice of a show par-ty or a stag or both. The seniors were to indicate their choice there making known their intentions of supporting the party.

Dean Urges Instructors To Hear Army's New Military Training Plan

The army's plans for continuous military training will be explained on the Illinois Tech campus next Friday. Lt. Col. Arthur Snyder will discuss the army's proposed train-ing program at 11 a.m. in room 118, Alumni Hall. According to Dean of Liberal Studies J. D. Larkin, "Since our present student body is com-posed largely of ex-service men who may not be directly concerned, it is hoped that instructors with no con flicting classes will make a special effort to attend."

It has not been determined as yet

whether this meeting is part of the army's "You, too, can retire in 20 years" program of peacetime entistments, or the latest version of the army specialized training program.

Home Ec. Club to Have Mary Mark as Speaker The Home Economics Club will

have as their guest speaker on Fri-day, November 15, Miss Mary Mark, director of Home Economics in the Chicago Public Schools. Miss Mark has designed her talk to be of in-terest to future teachers, and will tell of the importance of stressing a Home Economics education for girls. Miss Rose Eterno will give a report of the recent Illinois conven-tion at the meeting. Miss Eterno, a sophomore in the department, is president of the Illinois State College Clubs.

© CAMPUS COMMENTS (Continued from page 3)

(Continued from page 3)
certain reforms for the benefit of
the student body. I would like to
help you in this undertaxin; but
my time is too limited to permit
my working on your paper. The
least I can do for you therefore is
to let you know how I feel about
pertinent issues as they arise during the semester. If a cross-section
of the student body voice their
opinions in the same manner you
will have a better idea of what your
classmates think and discuss, and
this will make your paper more
rully representative. I therefore
trully representative. I therefore
trully representative. I therefore
trully representative. I therefore
spectfully suggest that you place
a receptacle in some easily accessable place for the depositing of
student comments. I don't believe
such a box exists at this time,
though I might have missed an though I might have missed announcement of same in one of your past issues.

(Signed) A Student

Quiz and Refreshments Greet ME Frat Pledges

Hours of quizzing greeted the eleven new Pi Tau Sigma pledges last Thursday. The officers of the mechanical honorary arranged re-freshments to revive the pledges, all of whom have received the pledge rules requiring them to garner sig-

natures daily, and carry the tradi-

natures daily, and carry the tradi-tional paraphanalia.

The climax for the eleven men— Al Bourdon, Eric Eckberg, Don El-liot, Oliveria Tinojosa, Kurt Kuhn-ne, Paul Larson, William Purcelli, Gerry Schnieder, Victor Sklair, El-dred Suhr, Walter Zwierzycki—will come to the end of the two-wes come to the end of the two-week pledge period, when a banquet will be held in their honor.

FPES Semester Officers Elected at Recent Meeting

At the last meeting of the Fire Protective Engineer Society, elections for club officers were held. Those elected were: president, Bill Anderle; vice-president, E. J. Dymek; secretary, D. W. Ponton, and treasurer, R. E. Weber.

Plans were then made for a meeting next Friday, in room 300 Machinery Hall when movies will be shown and then followed by the usual business at hand. A smoker is planned for Tuesday, December 3, in the Student Union

